
Millennium PTO Meeting 10/6/21 

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm by Shari Teigeler 

Attendees: Anne Lasecki, Nicole Schaefer, Hadeel Abu Khass, Juli Costentino, Amanda Rackow, Tiffany 
Hamill, Alia Shalabi, Danielle Merlo, Tracy Blake, Shari Teigeler, Liz Wegner, Janith Cour, Kate Anderson, 
Amy Sertich 

VP report-Nicole Schaefer-Gattos fundraiser in September hasn’t received a total yet.  Village Pizza will 
be for November Kickback Night.  Stan’s Donuts is Oct. 17th, and they will only deliver to school if we 
earn $750 total in sales.  We are currently just over $500.  We have until 48 hours prior to raise the 
totals.  Some issues in dates online came up and it is being addressed.  Trunk of Treat is scheduled for 
Oct. 30 1-3pm.  Anyone interested in donating candy or decorating a car should contact Nicole Schaefer.  
Joey’s Red Hots food truck will be there as well as Blaine Sinderson who is donating his time as DJ. 

President-Shari Teigeler-PTO is going paperless, but info on fundraisers or any important info or dates 
will be posted on the Millennium PTO webpage, Millennium PTO Facebook page, and through Ms. 
Cosentino’s Falcon Fliers.  Winter Market is canceled for this year.  Due to manufacturing shortages, 
there is no chocolate flavor for the month of October.  The PTO posted information about flavors being 
substituted for these dates on both the PTO website and on the Millennium PTO Facebook page.  Any 
questions or concerns about flavor substitutions were encouraged to email the PTO directly.  We have a 
new assistant principal that is willing to help in any way needed.  November Hot lunch volunteer list will 
be released next Monday.  One day per month per volunteer since spots are limited and volunteer 
interest is so high. 

Treasurer’s Report-Tracy Blake-$149.02 in Amazon Smiles money came in.  PTO Membership has raised 
$555.  Hot Lunch brought in $29,000 but that is before we pay out vendors.  Profit will not be seen until 
the last vendor is paid out.  PTO has funded popsicles for Popsicles with a Principals and Back to School 
Staff breakfast.  We also purchased Scholastic News subscriptions, assignment notebooks for grades 3-5, 
and paid for teacher reimbursements.  New fundraiser is in the works for Fun with Pasta.  Trying to get it 
running before November.  It’s theme shaped pastas that can be sold online.  Stan’s Donuts so far has 
brought in $535 out of the $750 needed for school delivery. 

Principal’s Message-Juli Cosentino-Clubs and practices are starting at last, and she says it feels good.  
There is a teacher volunteer for yearbook now.   

Teacher Liaison-Tiffany Hamill-Emailing teachers to join the PTO and send out emails to those who 
haven’t join. Millennium PTO Facebook page are being sent home on teacher newsletters.  May Teacher 
Appreciation was brought up.  PTO would like to help as long as it’s permitted because of covid 
protocols.  Mrs. Hamill would like a list of teachers/staff that have contributed PTO membership so she 
may reach out to those that haven’t contributed to see if they are still interested. 

Meeting Ended at 7:34 by Shari Teigeler. 




